
 

 

Berks County Kennel Club  

Audit Report  
March 1, 2023 

To the Board of Directors of the Berks County Kennel Club:  

 

An Audit Committee was formed to review the organization’s records of the two shows that BCKC hosts per 

the bylaws of the Club and met on Monday, January 30th 2023 with a brief follow-up after all January 

statements had been received on Wednesday, March 1, 2023.  This committee consisted of Kate Kurtz, 

Cheryl Burns and Christine Kitsch (chair).   Al Staudt, Club Treasurer, was also available for input as well as 

Denise Hileman, Show Treasurer.   

 

All transactions were found to be in order with appropriate documentation in the form of receipts and bank 

statements.   

   

Recommendation: That the final profit statement for each show be disclosed at the next general 

membership meeting. 

    

 

Respectfully, 

 

Christine Kitsch, Chair 

Kate Kurtz 

Cheryl Burns 

 

Cc: Al Staudt, Denise Hileman 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


